
Town of Bristol Fire 

Department 

To: Town of Bristol Selectboard 

From: Brett LaRose, Fire Chief 

cc: Valerie Capels, Town Administrator 

Date: January 30, 2020 

Re: Bristol Fire Department paid-call Firefighter Candidate 

It is the recommendation of the Bristol Fire Department – Interview Team, that Town of Bristol 
Resident, Nathan J. Booska be appointed as a Paid-Call Firefighter contingent on completion 
of an occupational physical with medical provider sign-off.  
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